City oF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY e P.O.BOX 2510 ¢ GEARHART, OREGON 97138
(503) 738-5501 * (503) FAX 738-9385

November 25, 2019
Mayor Matt Brown and Councilors

P O Box 2510
Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE: Planning Commission, September 2019

Dear Mayor Brown and City Councilors,

The Gearhart Planning Commission met on November 14, 2019 at 6 pm. All Commissioners were present.
Staff present were Chad Sweet and Carole Connell.

Carole updated the commission on work being done to update the Clatsop County Comprehensive Plan that
has not been updated since 1979. Chad updated the commission on the following: the continued work on the
new fire station, work on Duncan’s Crossing, and work by Oregon Solutions dealing with the elk issue.

There was no correspondence.

Under Unfinished Business the commission had further discussion of the proposed C-1 Zone changes. A
thorough discussion was held and changes were made. Carole will email the changed wording to the
Commissioners before presenting it to the City Council.

Under New Business the Parks Master Plan was discussed. The Tasks and Timeline was introduced.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:06 pm.
Sincerely,
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Virginig A. Dideum

President, Gearhart Planning Commission



